
June, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

Please be sure to check your daughter’s hair frequently during the summer 
recess to ensure that she does not have lice. Only with your help can we 
prevent the spread of lice amongst our students and the community. A 
helpful guide will be mailed to you in the coming weeks.

Thank you! 

The Bais Yaakov Health Suite 




